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February 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Additional INSET day and early school closure notice 

I am writing to you to advise you that Lymm High School will be closed for a Staff 
INSET day on Friday 17th June 2016 in order that teachers can prepare for new GCSE 
and A Level specifications.  Students will therefore, not be required to attend school on 
this day, unless they have an external examination, which will be unaffected.  School 
will re-open again at the normal time on Monday 20th June 2016.   

Should the school closure pose any significant issues with child care we would be 
happy to support a small number of students throughout the day.  If you feel this may 
be beneficial please do not hesitate to contact school and we will try our best to 
support you. 

If a student, who is taking an examination on that day, can foresee any potential 
issues with the cancellation of the transport, please can they ensure that these are 
reported to the school immediately and we will put a plan in place to ensure that they 
are unaffected. 

I would also like to remind you that the school will also be closing early on Thursday 
16th June 2016, the afternoon before INSET, to prepare for the annual Summer Open 
Evening.  Buses have been notified and will be available from 12.25pm to ensure a 
safe journey home.  We hope many of our students will return in the evening to 
support prospective pupils and also to use this as an opportunity to gain further 
evidence for the Leadership Ladders.  More details will be available closer to the time. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr G. Williams 
Headteacher  
	
  


